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The Daily Felix 
 
We printed Felix every day from the 28th of February to the 4th of March. We printed 
24 pages every day, and 40 pages on the Friday. I’d like to thank the Felix team for 
their efforts; they are the ones who really made it possible, not me. 
 
Phoenix 
 
There will be a special issue of Felix next term that will contain Phoenix, the annual 
arts publication. We haven’t yet determined the precise date. 
 
I, Science 
 
They have published their 2nd issue. Both the printed magazine, and their website, 
has been of the highest standard this year. Dan Wan and Andrew Purcell, as well as 
their team, have done a fantastic job in my opinion. 


